IN REPLY PLEASE
REFER TO:

OFFICE OF

STATE GEOLOGIST

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

April 15, 1931

Mr., Jas. P. Sullivan,
Box 71,
Hobbs, New Mexico,

Dear Mr. Sullivan:

Enclosed is & copy of a
letter from the U. S. Fidelity & Guaranty
Company and a copy of my reply.

Pleage investigate the stetus
of this well and report to me at yvour early
convenience,

Very truly yours,

BN
E. "H, Wéllsf;ézi;
EHW: AP State Geologist

Encs.

E. H, Wells
TERERABXENE

STATE GEOLOGIST



